

ALL SAINTS CATHEDRAL SCHOOL P.O. BOX 308

ST. THOMAS, US VIRGIN ISLANDS 00804 OFFICE (340) 774-0231 FAX (340) 774-1707

WEBSITE: allsaintsvi.org EMAIL: office@allsaintsvi.org

Carla Sarauw
Head of School

Hugh Arnold
Asst. Head of School

Dear Parents/Guardians:

All Saints Cathedral School, along with its Board of Trustees, has given serious thought and consideration into what shape the 2020-21 school year would take. As the world grapples with the new reality of COVID-19 and its effects, the administration and school board are ever mindful of our priorities to protect the health and safety of our entire community, while maintaining a setting that allows for effective teaching, student cultivation and engaged learning.

We are positioned to offer an excellent academic experience while supporting physical and social/emotional health and well-being during this pandemic. In support of this mission, we are presenting our School Reopening Plan for the 2020-21 school year. Our plan highlights important details about daily temperature screening, mask requirements, the implementation of social distancing in the classrooms, cleaning and sanitization, meal services, movement around campus and many other topics essential to our students and parents. In preparation for the coming school year, our teachers underwent additional professional development on the use of the Google Suite products, ActivInspire, Advanced Placement, and other ancillary training materials.

At this time, our plan is to return to in-person instruction- with strict adherence to social distancing and other Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) recommended guidelines- in a phased approach on August 31, 2020. Over several days, students will be invited back on campus by grade levels. Through all this however, we must remain vigilant in monitoring our children, and ourselves, as prevention ultimately begins at home. Parents, please make sure to monitor your children for any signs associated with COVID-19. More importantly, make sure to keep your child at home and take all necessary precautions if any symptoms present themselves. It will take us all working together collectively to ensure our children have a safe and productive learning environment. All decisions have been, and will continue to be made, in adherence with the guidelines set forth by the CDC, VI Department of Health and VI Department of Education.

All Saints Cathedral School has a long-standing enduring history as a pillar in our community. We stand committed to our mission of providing a top-quality education, promoting good citizenry, social, moral and character development, and engaged, curious learners.

Thank you for your ongoing patience and support. We look forward to working with you to achieve a safe and productive school year. God's continued blessings on us all.

Carla Sarauw

Head of School

Derek Gabriel ASCS School Board Chair